
 
        24th May 2022 

Essential Farm Hygiene        

 

On a recent farm visit large numbers of aphids were found on the leaves growing on beet left 
behind at the clamp. As aphid numbers reach a peak, now is not the time to have potential sources 
of virus on your farm. 

• Check all old clamps, spoil heaps and fields for groundkeepers and new leaf growth. 
• Destroy leaf growth thoroughly and keep returning to check. 

 
Fig 1: Spoil heap growth                                                                 Fig 2: Beet left at clamp 
 

Be vigilant – help stop the spread of virus in 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

British Beet Research Organisation, Centrum, Norwich Research Park, Colney Lane, 
Norwich, NR4 7G 
Prof Mark Stevens mark.stevens@bbro.co.uk 07712 822194 
Dr Simon Bowen simon.bowen@bbro.co.uk 07718 422717 
Stephen Aldis stephen.aldis@bbro.co.uk 07867 141705 
General Enquiries info@bbro.co.uk 
 

Two BASIS points in total (not per bulletin) have been allocated for the period between 01/06/21 and 
31/05/22 reference CP/111958/2122/g. To claim these points please email cpd@basis-reg.co.uk 
Two NRoSO points in total (not per bulletin) have been allocated between 01/06/2021 and 31/05/2022 
reference NO469403f. To claim these points please email NRoSOCPD@cityandguilds.com 
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